FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CO-OP NAME POSTPONES ANNUAL MEETING


CO-OP CITY, Tenn. – To safeguard against COVID-19, and the spread of the 2019 novel coronavirus, CO-OP NAME has cancelled the 2020 Annual Members’ Meeting that was scheduled for DATE at LOCATION. We will announce an updated date and location in the near future.

Two factors played into this decision.

The safety and wellbeing of our consumer-members is our ultimate priority. The state of Tennessee and the U.S. Centers for Disease Control now recommend postponing events with more than 10 attendees. We care about the communities we serve, and CO-OP NAME wants to do our part to keep our members safe and prevent the spread of the virus in our communities.

Electric co-op employees are stewards of critical infrastructure. Spread of the illness among co-op employees represents a real threat to the communities we serve. We have a heightened responsibility to protect the health and wellbeing of our workforce, and cancelling our annual meeting is a logical response.

“This is a difficult decision to make because the annual meeting is a unique opportunity for our members to engage with co-op directors and employees,” says NAME, TITLE of CO-OP NAME. “I sincerely hope we can look back on this as an unnecessary precaution, but our utmost responsibility is the safety of our members, employees and community.”
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